
Providing a safe and happy place, inspiring curiosity, respect and confidence

Mill Road, Cromer, Norfolk, NR27 0AD
Telephone: 01263 513296 Facsimile: 01263 512106

Email: office@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Bradford

22 September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

This will be on Wednesday 4th October. We would be most grateful for any 
donations of the following, pasta, pasta sauce, tinned tomatoes, tinned potatoes, 
tinned rice pudding, toiletries, teabags, savoury snacks, long life milk, squash, 
sponge puddings, fruit juice, tinned fruit, sweets and chocolate.

These will be collected for the Cromer food bank. The staff will be bringing in 
fresh produce to make a display. So any donations will be gratefully appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. R Hele
Class teacher
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